PERSONS TRAVELED ON CRUISE SHIPS TO CONTACT HEALTH
FACILITY

Panaji, April 6, 2020
Chaitra 17, 1941

The persons who have returned to India after March 8, 2020 and who have
travelled from Cruise ships or Oil Rig as a passenger or seafarer, and have/had
symptoms like Fever, Cough or breathlessness are requested to report to Helpline
104 or call 0832-2421810/2225538 or report to nearest Government Health
Facility.
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